
  

 

 

Newsletter 
 

Term 4  |  Week 6  |  Larnook Public School 

Announcements 

It was lovely to return to Larnook School on Friday 
and know that everyone had remained safe and 
well after a trying week of bush fires. Thank you to 
all the families for your understanding and to the 
staff for your efforts contacting everyone and 
helping out where required at Albert Park School. 

This Friday we are due to have the Lismore Fire 
Brigade come to talk to the students about fire 
safety but this may change depending on weather 
conditions in our area. 

Wendy Emerton 

 

Important Dates 
 

Week 6 
Wed 20th – P&C Meeting 1pm 
Thurs 21st – Kindy Orientation  
Friday 22nd – Fire Safety talk 
 
Week 7 
Wed 27th – Celebration Evening 5pm to start 5.30pm 

Thurs 28th – Surf Education (note attached) 
 
Week 9 
Friday 13th Dec – Yr 6 Excursion to Currumbin 
 
Week 10 
Intensive Swimming – parent transport 
School finishes on Wednesday 18th December. 
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“Where 
Spirits Soar” 

A BIG thank you to Mr Mozzarello who raised $400 for                                      
our school. This money is to go towards the establishment 
of our bush tucker garden. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The students performed extremely well at the Lismore 
Show. Thank you Andrew for all your hard work 
throughout the year preparing them for this. They 
were very proud seeing the awards they had won with 
all their entries. Well done to everyone involved in 
assisting the students with their entries – cooking, 
gardening, colouring, flower arrangements etc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR SALE 

Potatoes – Award Winning! Available from the front 
office of the school.  
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“Where 
Spirits Soar” 

 

Thank you to BCF for your kind sponsorship of 
Larnook School. The students were so excited to see 
what they had donated – 6 fishing rods & reels and 3 
tackle boxes. We cannot thank them enough for this 
kind and generous donation. A donation that will 
continue to be used in future years.  

 

 

TENDER 

The school has two QuikShade Gazebos that they are 
putting up for tender. The Gazebos are both 6x3m 
and in very good condition. They are just too heavy 
to be used by staff at school events. Tenders open 
today 18th November and will close on Friday the 
29th November. All tenders should be submitted to 
the principal – Wendy Emerton by 4pm on this day. 
There has been a reserve set for these items and the 
highest bidder will have the option to take one or 
both of the gazebos. If they only want one the second 
highest bidder will be offered the second gazebo. 

If you would like to have a look at the gazebos please 
phone the school on 6688 0133 to arrange a time. 

Thank you. 
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“Where 
Spirits Soar” 

 

P&C News 

The P&C had a stall at CRT Kyogle and raised an 
amazing $284. Thank you for all the donations 
towards the stall and the helpers on the day – 
Sherrell (and family), Leigh, Maria, Wendy & Rusty. 
The next P&C Meeting will be on this Wednesday 
20th at 1pm in the library. 
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